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15th November 2024 
 
Dear Parents & Carers 
 
 
Parent Coffee Mornings 
 
We hold regular coffee mornings for parents Thursday mornings from 9.30am to 10.30am, hosted by the 
family support team. All parents are welcome to attend.  
 
We have a free ESOL class for CAB parents starting January 2025. There are limited spaces (30 spaces) and 
parents can come to coffee morning tomorrow, Thursday 21st November to sign up and get more 
information. We will also have Sarah Westlake PSCO supervisor for Easton Neighbourhood team attending 
to answer any questions.  
 
 
Term Dates 2025-2026 
 
These are the term dates for next Academic Year – September 2025 to July 2026. INSET days are yet to be 
decided, and we will publish these in due course, but I would like to share the term dates and please ask 
that you book family holidays in the school holidays. 
 

 
 
 
Academy Council Parent Vote 
 
Congratulations to Kate Yedigaroff who was elected as Parent Academy Councillor, thank you to all parents 
who voted.  
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Flu Vaccination Programme 
 
Students who had been given parental consent received their flu vaccine in school yesterday. If your child 
did not receive their flu vaccine in school, and you would like them to have it, there are children’s Flu 
vaccination (nasal and injection) catch-up clinics are available for Year 7-11 students. Please book an 
appointment at https://imms.sirona-cic.org.uk/flu/2024/book?v=3 
 
If you have any queries please contact the Immunisation Team directly on 0300 124 5515 or 
email sirona.sch-imms@nhs.net 
 

Careers Education support for year 11 

Year 11 one to one meetings with FutureSmart advisors 

This term all of our year 11 students will receive a one to one appointment with a careers advisor from 
FutureSmart. Many students have already had an appointment and have found this very useful. Each 
student will be given an action plan which they can share with you at home which will help them plan for 
the future.   

Open to Options Careers Event 

We are holding our annual year 11 Open to Options Careers Event next week on Tuesday 26th November. 
We have a variety of local employers and educational advisors attending this event to inspire our students. 

Assemblies 

Over the last two terms students have received a number of assemblies from our local further education 
providers. This has been an opportunity to listen to all the options that are available to them for September 
next year and ask any questions. It is paramount that students are on time to assembly on Fridays.  

Sixth Form and College Applications 

After our event on Tuesday we would encourage all students to apply to all sixth forms and colleges that 
are interested in. They would have received a lot of support in order to do this. It is important that they are 
aware of any deadlines that these providers have and that they don't miss the deadline.  

If you or students have any questions please contact the Year 11 Team or Miss Martin – 
Rachel.martin@clf.uk  

 
Breakfast club – 07:45 – 08:25am 
 
A reminder that all students are welcome to come into school from 07.45-8.25am for breakfast club where 
we offer a free breakfast of bagels and cereals. There is no need to book. There are also cooked breakfast 
items to purchase if desired.  
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Thank you for all your support,  
 
Best wishes, 
 

 
Ben Tucker 
Principal, City Academy 
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